
Justification for No-Material/Non-substantive Change Request

The Department is submitting this no material/non-substantive change request because the 
Department has added the PRA Statement to the instructions for the Apprenticeship and Training
Plan web portal and the Top-Hat Plan web portal and the OMB Control Number to the online 
filing pages.


